
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M110224 
 
 

March 2, 2011  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON GROUNDWATER 

TASK FORCE, 9:00 A.M., THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2011, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and a panel of stakeholders on the groundwater 
task force.  The stakeholder panel included:  James Meister, Vice President, Operations 
Support Exelon Generation Company; Maria Korsnick, Chief Nuclear Officer, Constellation 
Energy; Patrick Mulligan, Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors; and Phillip 
Musegaas, Riverkeeper. 
 
Commission direction to the staff will be provided in the staff requirements memorandum (SRM) 
issued in response to SECY-11-0019 (Senior Management Review of Overall Regulatory 
Approach to Groundwater Protection).     
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 PDR 
 
 


